
 



 

For everyone's information! 

As of June 18, 2024, the average prevailing prices for some of the basic agricultural commodities 

in our city are as follows: 

Please note that these prices are subject to change depending on market conditions and other 

factors. Let's continue to support our local farmers and producers by buying locally and 

promoting sustainable agriculture practices.  

Feel free to share this information with your friends and family!  

#supportlocalfarmers #sustainableagriculture #GeneralSantosCity 


